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Fortnightly Newsletter 

Principal’s Message 

A warm welcome to the start of the Summer Term! I hope you all had a lovely break and managed to enjoy the sun-
shine. I would like to take this opportunity to welcome Mr Powell to our team at HHJS. Mr Powell will be teaching 4 
Cherry and leading our PE, RE and PSHE curriculum. 

As you may have realised, reading is a huge part of our school improvement priorities this term, with the launch of 
Accelerated reader, a new book area and some changes in the way we are teaching reading across the school. Can I 
please ask that you support us in this as much as possible by ensuring that your child reads at home regularly? 
There will be a parent meeting for reading after half term. 

We have a jam packed Summer Term ahead of us, with brand new Geography based Projects, a Platinum Jubilee 
celebration and hopefully some trips out. We look forward to seeing you in school for these events. 

Next week we have some visitors in school from Challenge Partners. They will be with us from Wednesday to Friday 
and will visit lessons, speak to some of the children and meet with the staff. This is all part of our school improve-
ment plans and I look forward to sharing their feedback with you soon. 

I hope you all enjoy the Bank Holiday weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Tuesday! 

Job Vacancies 

Looking for a new job? 
Use the link below to see the vacancies available at schools in 

our trust. 

https://www.tlet.org.uk/trust-information/vacancies/ 

After School Clubs 

Quiditch has been cancelled due to lack of interest but we can now offer Tennis on a Wednesday after school. 

Please email the school office to secure a place for your child. 

                     Street Dance 
Would your child like to try a free street 
dance session…….. Please contact Funstar 
directly  

 info@funstareducation.co.uk.  

Internet Safety 

It has been brought to my attention that a character named 'Huggy Wuggy' is being viewed by our children 
online... This character can be easily viewed on YouTube channels and via Roblox. This is a teddy bear with 
razor-sharp teeth that sings worrying songs about hugging and killing. In one of the videos, the bear asks the 
viewer to take their last breath. It is a very deceiving character, as hugs should be seen as something kind and 
loving. Please ensure that your children are not able to access this content as we are already having children 
telling us that they are having nightmares. 

Jubilee Paintings 
Rugby Art Gallery and Museum 
are showcasing all the Jubilee 
Paintings that were sent in by 
the children between  14th—
26th May 2022……...why not 
pay them a visit and see if the 

children can spot theirs. 

Save the dates………………….. 

Friday 13th May— Krispy Kreme Collection 
(pre order) 

Friday  27th May —Jubilee Picnic 
Saturday 25th June—Summer Fair 

 

Details to follow 

mailto:info@funstareducation.co.uk


Awards 

Pupil of the Week 

Our Pupils of the Week this fortnight have been showing Respect in every 
area of their learning.  

 

 

 

3 Oak:  Brodie L 

 
3 Maple:  Bethany W 

 
4 Cherry:  Mariah B 

 
4 Willow:  Sophie N 

 
5 Sycamore:  Elizabeth A 

 
5 Birch:  Nasara A 

 
6 Ash:  Layla C 
 

6 Pine:  Lingaile I  

Our School Values—Dinner time discussions! 

Next week our focus is ‘Thoughtful’ and the staff will be awarding house points for pupils 
who demonstrate this value. 

 Congratulations to the following children…. 
Abby T for  Swim Time Certificate Electric Eel Stage 3 & Achieving Badge 4 in Gym-

nastics. 
Layla LH on your Trophy from Impact Dance. 

Lily G on achieving your medal in Cheerleading. 
Adrian C for swimming 100 metres. 

Zane H for taking part in a Rugby Tournament  
Well done everyone! 

We would also like to congratulate all of Year 6! 

At the end of the Spring term Year 6 went swimming every afternoon for 2 weeks 
as part of the PE curriculum, the sessions were so successful and the children 
loved it. 
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Details to Follow 
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Teacher Training 
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7 
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June 2022 

Crisp Packet Collection 
We have now stopped collecting crisp packets but 

we are delighted to advise that in dong so we have 
supported the following charities: 

 
Providing shelter and care for 

orphaned baby orangutans (fits 
with our Y5 rainforest project).  

 
 
 

Funding a day of river clean-
up - providing PPE for volun-
teers (fits with our Y3 rivers 

project).  
 

 
                             Thank you! 


